
Special Bulletin:
Donations and Assistance Available

Saturday, September 4, 2021

Donations & Assistance Available

Interested in making a donation and
Assistance Available
The outpouring of support throughout our Community has been
remarkable. To that end, those individuals wishing to assist:

Monetary Donations can be made through the Community Assistance
Network click: CAN Donation link
Carts are set up by the Gazebo, rear of the Municipal Building for
donations of goods

Items needed at this time: Cleaning products, bug spray, baby
wipes, baby formula, diapers, personal hygiene products
Food donations also accepted

Your support is greatly appreciated.

Those in need of assistance from the Community Assistance Network,
please email rooms@hillsborough-nj.org
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